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This term, Ladybird and Dragonfly pupils will be
settling into school routines and getting to know
the adults working with them, in addition to
playing and learning alongside their peers.
 
We will be following the interests of pupils and
beginning with story based activities focused
around the topic of This is Me, as well as exploring
the seasonal aspects of Autumn.

Swimming will begin this term and details of dates
and equipment needed will follow once these
arrangements have been finalised.
 
Waterproofs and wellies are
requested so that the pupils can
continue to access their learning
experiences outside. 

Parents’ Evening will take place after
half term so that we can review the initial start to
school and discuss targets to take forward.

This Term
Things to
note for
your class

LADYBIRDS AND
DRAGONFLIES

It is always handy if your
child has a spare set of
clothing in school, just in
case.

A waterproof all-in-one or
waterproof coat is also good
to have in school, so we can
access our outdoor space for
playtime and learning.

Thank you! 


